
Dear Samtec Customer, 

This notification is being sent to inform you of a planned obsolescence in a part(s) you have purchased or enquired 
about in the past.  Samtec’s normal policy is not to obsolete parts; however, in some instances we have no option 
other than to discontinue. 

Samtec Series Last PO Date Last Ship Date 
   ICA-328  1/1/2019    1/1/2019

Samtec has taken efforts to ensure users of this product, persons showing interest in the product, and those who 
have requested change notifications, have been informed. You should assume this is the only notification that will be 
sent.  As the recipient, you should determine how best to communicate this information to your organization(s) and 
customer(s) as appropriate. If you have any questions, please contact Carmen Monihon, 
Carmen.Monihon@samtec.com.  

https://www.samtec.com/products/ica
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